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To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to submit this letter of recommendation for Kiarash Jalali, a student in my
public relations writing class during spring quarter, 2016 at the University of Oregon
School of Journalism and Communication.

As his instructor, I have had the opportunity to evaluate Kiarash on the quality of his
public relations writing. He was always clearly engaged and participated regularly in
class discussions, adding positive dimensions to the discourse.

Kiarash is a serious, mature student who demonstrated creativity in a variety of public
relations writing formats, and is a very conscientious individual.

With this letter, I would like to recommend Kiarash for a position or internship in the
field of public relations. Please feel free to give me a call at (541) 968-7759, or e-maul at
ducklips@uoregon.edu, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John C. Mitchell

Adjunct Assistant Professor
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2016 Board of Directors
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Public Relations Society of America
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